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          May 11, 2022 

PRESS RELEASE APPROVAL TO OPERATE 

 

Due to the internal technical/Data issues, the Dept. of Marine & Ports is unable to process 

Online/Walk-in payments. This has caused a system wide shut down which the IT 

department is currently working to resolve. This has affected registrations of all boats, 

moorings, pylons and floating docks. 

The registration expiration date has now been extended to Friday June 17, 2022.  

For the 2022/2023 registration period, all new boats and boats that were not registered last 

year but were looking to be licenced, can attend the Boats and Mooring Section in Paget. Due 

to this unfortunate circumstance, you will be permitted to operate. You will be provided a 

‘Temporarily Approval to Operate’ letter which you will keep onboard your boat.  

Once the internal issue has been resolved, a press release will be issued to update the boating 

public. There after you are required to attend the Boats and Moorings Section to settle your 

account.  

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

If you require any further information please contact the Boats and Moorings Section. 
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